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JANUARY
FEBRUARY
MARCH

The last weekend in April the Church had the Bluebell woods open, this was a wonderful sunny and warm weekend

APRIL weekend with many visitors to see the beauty of the flowers and enjoy refreshments in the paris church
8 May was the King’s coronation, another rather damp day as so many Royal days are, but a privilege to watch it

MAY . . .
9 May St Mary Magdalen held a special service and afternoon tea as a celebration

JUNE

JULY

AUGUST
Very warm month, the bowls club sadly played their last game on the green which had been in constant use
SEPTEMBER _ . . . .
Since 1934, due to lack of members it became impossible to continue.
Another mild month
OCTOBER At a meeting of the village hall it was announced that the village hall committee had taken over the lease
of the bowling green at a rent of £1200 per annum for three years. This was a facility to be used by
the pre-school and also wedding and party venues.
NOVEMBER

DECEMBER




